
Announcements for Friday, May 20, 2022 

 

❖ Need service hours? Apply now to be a Front Office summer intern by going to the 

homepage of the BTHS website and filling out the online application. For questions, 

please see Mr. Wright at the blue lifeguard chair during all lunches.  

 

❖ Voting for your Senior 2022/2023 Class Officers will be online via a secure website 

TODAY from 8am–3pm, look for the QR Codes. After voting please stop by the 

Bookroom. 

 

❖ Dreams Come True will be hosting our Dreamer Party on Wednesday, March 25th at 

3:30 in the Small Cafeteria.  Remember to wear your Dreams Come True club t-shirt and 

check the Schoology page for more details.  Hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


